
NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 7 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Bennett 
Fire Protection District 7 may occur on Saturday, April 27, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at  May 
Farms located at 64001 CO-36, Byers, CO 80103, for the purpose of the District’s 
Annual Awards Banquet.  No formal action or specific discussions on any specific 
topic will occur at this meeting of the Board Members.  
 
 

Bennett Fire Protection District 7  
Royce Pindell, President 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


